
Thursday, August
22nd, at 3:00 pm 

We hope to see you there!

CGE PTO & LSIC 
Meeting 

We’re seeking leaders and volunteers for
the 2024-2025 school year! 

All parents, guardians, and grandparents
are welcome to join. Attending meetings

is a fantastic way to stay engaged and
help shape the activities at your child’s

school.


